COASTAL QUILTER’S GUILD
General Meeting December 10, 1997

The meeting was called to order at the Samarkand Community Center at 7:05 P.M. by Norah
McMeeking. 95 members and 3 guests were in attendance.

COMMUNITY SERVICE - Jaynie Wood, Child life specialist from Cottage Hospital accepted
our donation of quilts for 1997. Carol Barringer circulated a list requesting information as to
time, etc. for possible participation in the 1998 project.

OPPORTUNITY QUILT a quilting bee will be held at Blue Istand Quit Shop to help complete
the 1997 quilt.

NOMINATIONS - Karin Cooper asked for a volunteer for distributions chairman. Marilyn
Martin volunteered. Dorothy Oksner volunteered to audit the 1997 books.

CHALLENGE SHOW Nora collected quilts and asked for a show of hands of those hewho will
be attending the opening at Antioch College on January 17. Post cards will be availabie at
Antioch or Blue Island Quilts for publicity.

PROGRAM - Diane Eardley re[ported for Ellen Richardson. Naida Lane will do a trunk]nk
show in February and our January program will be a member’s showcase with Betty Libbert,
Karen Pickford and Toni Smith presenting. She asked for a fourth person to volunteer.
OPPORTUNITY QUILT - Harriet Berk reminded us money is due in.

PROGRAM - at the break we exchanged star fabric squares.

SHOW AND TELL, Block of the month, won by and a door prize drawing followed
break. A sing along of a “A Quilter’s Lament” was enjoyed by all with Ranelle Hansen

accompanying.

Nora thanked all outgoing and incoming board and chair persons for their volunteering to make
our guild a success.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:55.
Respectfully submitted,

A

Betty Kelley




